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TOWN OF LUDLOW
BOARD OF REGISTRARS MEETING

NOVEMBER 18, 2024
Time: 4:00 p.m.

Board of Registrars Present: Kim M. Batista, Town Clerk, Maria McSwain,
Paul Thomas Babin, Jr., Dana P. Cormier

The meeting opened with Kim explaining the following:

We will be reviewing and counting Federal Post Card Write-in’s: Ballots
received by mail on or before 5 p.m. (Friday 11/15/2024) from outside of
the United States, which are postmarked on or before November 5, 2024.

We have two ballots to count:

1. FAWB — one overseas ballot which was received by mail and
postmarked on or before November 5, 2024 and received in our office
on or before 5 p.m. November 15, 2024.

2. UOCAVA - one overseas ballot which was emailed to the voter. The
voter chose to mail their ballot back. The ballot was postmarked on or
before November 5, 2024 and received in our office on or before 5
p.m. November 15, 2024.

Meeting adjourned at 4:13 p.m.

Respectfully submitted: Kim M. Batista, CMMC, Town Clerk
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